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COMMUNITY SUPPORT PROGRAM (CSP) 
               ACTIVITES FOR THE MONTH OF JANUARY 2024 

 

1. “Al-QUDS TALBA” CONFERENCE: 

The Community Support Program successfully conducted an "Al Quds 

Talba Conference" - Solidarity for Palestine in collaboration with the Dar e 

Khidmat Foundation. This event was held on 1st of January 2024 at Al-

Beruni Auditorium. This conference was not just gathering students or 

faculty members, it was an invitation for people to come together and talk 

about the problems that how the Palestinians is dealing with. We organized 

this conference in solidarity with Palestine. The event aimed to make more 

people aware of the challenges faced by Palestine. By discussing these 

issues openly, we hoped to bring attention to the situation and promote 

understanding. Also we wanted to create a space where people could talk 

openly about the problems and find common ground. By fostering dialogue, 

we aimed to build bridges and find solutions that benefited everyone involved. 

The ultimate goal was to contribute to positive change for Palestine. 

 

 



2. BOOK DONATION DRIVE:  

The Community Support Program arranged a “Book Donation Drive 2024” 

into two phases and the CSP has achieved success in the first phase of its 

book donation drive. The initiative focused on collecting a variety of books, 

including course materials and novels. Focus was more on collecting course 

books of BUKC. The activity was held from January 22nd to January 26th, 

2024, during the last week of final exams. In the second phase, the collected 

books will be distributed by selling them at a low cost to financially needy 

students.This strategic approach aims to make educational resources more 

accessible to students, fostering a culture of learning and community support. 

The generous act of donating books is scheduled to take place during the first 

week of the upcoming semester “Spring 2024”, benefiting students as they 

start their new academic journey. The students who contributed to the book 

donation drive were acknowledged with 3 CSP hours, regardless of whether 

they donated a single book or multiple books. 

 



 

3. OPEN HOUSE EVENT OF SSC BUKC: 

The Student Support Center (SSC) organized the Open House Event 2024 

on 24th January 2024, with its Team Members in the main Foyer (Quaid 

Block).  

The event featured various desk setups representing each department within 

the SSC, including Student Facilitation, The Community Support 

Program, Numerous Students’ Clubs, Alumni Affairs, and Placement 

Matters.  

The purpose was to assist students with their queries and concerns, 

particularly for those who may not be familiar with these departments and 

domains. Instead of students wandering around without their issues being 

addressed, the Open House aimed to provide a centralized and accessible 

platform for problem resolution. 

 


